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Earth Class

9th January 2025

Dear Parents & Carers,

I am writing to inform you that sadly, Mrs Mitchell will be leaving Midsomer Norton Primary at the
end of this term. Mrs Mitchell has worked at Midsomer Norton Primary School since September
2021 and has made a great contribution to the children and school during her time here. Mrs
Mitchell will be taking up a new position at St Julian’s Primary School in Wellow. We will miss her
but are also thrilled for her and this new exciting opportunity.

We are currently in the process of recruiting a teacher for Thursdays and Fridays in Earth Class. Mrs
Ross will continue to teach Earth Class on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.

I am sure you will join us, when the time comes, in wishing Mrs Mitchell all the best as she moves on
in her career.

We are committed to ensure Earth Class will continue to receive the best education. If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me or the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards,

Ms Sarah Biss

Head of School
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